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Marike Vreken

From: Marcel Minne <MMinne@plett.gov.za>
Sent: Wednesday, 05 July 2023 10:45
To: Marike Vreken
Cc: Chris Schliemann; Marius Buskes
Subject: RE: Pr23/09 - Plettenberg Bay Erf 6503 - Pre-application feedback from Municipality
Attachments: PB 6503 - LAYOUT 04.pdf; PB 6503 - LAYOUT 04 - no fills.pdf

Good day Marike,  
 
The fact that the SDF shows the portion of erf 6503 that has been included inside the urban edge as “biodiversity area” and “agriculture”, is purely because of the 
“background information” layers used to compile the maps. It is not an indication that the area should remain conservation/ agriculture/ undeveloped. It should merely be 
seen as an indication that the land is likely environmentally sensitive, and that the sensitivities should be adequately investigated/ taken into account when the site is 
developed (through the necessary investigations such as an EIA/ OSCAER permit/ forestry permits or what have you). But in principle, the development of that portion of 
erf 6503 is considered to be consistent with the 2021 Bitou SDF, as it has been included in the urban edge for development purposes.  
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The following snippet from the SDF (see yellow section) also provides some further context: 
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Thus, should portions of the site falling outside of the urban edge be found to be developable from an environmental and engineering services perspective, such would also 
be considered to be consistent with the SDF. Although in this case it is probably wise to avoid the wetland/ densely vegetated area altogether, as you have rightly done in 
your draft layout.  
 
 
Regards,  
 
Marcel Minne   
Pr. Pln A/1851/2014 
 
Spatial Planner & Projects 
Directorate: Planning & Development 
Section: Planning & Building Control 
Office 50, Second Floor, Melville’s Corner, 3 Kloof Street, Plettenberg Bay, 6600 
Office Hours: Mon–Thu 07:30–16:30, Fri 07:30–13:30 
Tel: 044 501 3319  Email: MMinne@plett.gov.za  
 

   
 

From: Marike Vreken <marike@vreken.co.za>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 11:00 
To: Marcel Minne <MMinne@plett.gov.za> 
Subject: FW: Pr23/09 - Plettenberg Bay Erf 6503 - Pre-application feedback from Municipality 
 
Hallo Marcel! 
 
Sien asb aangehegte pre-app notas van Februarie die jaar, rakende die voorgenome ontwikkeling op Plett Erf 6503. 
 
In die minutes was genoem, dat julle die voorstel ag as “consistent” met die SDF, maar die SDF wys dit as “conservation”, al is dit in die urban edge? 
 
Ek sal jou gou ’n lui gee om te bespreek. 
 


